
 

 
Parent/Guardians and HHS Students,  
 
As the 2020-2021 school year approaches we wanted to reach out and give the most recent 
updates possible for HHS.  We realize that there may be questions swirling during these 
uncertain times and we want to try and answer as much as we can. A big portion of our recent 
planning has been the preparation for the different scenarios that we may encounter in regards to 
the delivery of instruction.  In order to ensure that we are able to provide both face to face as 
well as online instruction, it has taken some adjusting, manipulating, as well as some sacrifices in 
order to be ready for each possibility.  Our teachers are actively preparing for the various formats 
of instruction and we are encouraged by their positive attitudes.  The reality is that we may not 
always have the answers to all the questions as things continue to change on a daily basis. 
However, we will continue to do everything in our power to provide the resources and materials 
your child needs to be successful here at HHS!  
 
We will be holding our registration this year in the HS cafeteria on the following dates.  We are 
asking everyone to please park in the main gym parking lot and enter through the main gym 
doors.  You will be directed from there to the cafeteria where you will be able to log into a 
chrome book and pick your classes.  Staff will be there to assist you and your student during 
these times.  Once you have your schedule you will be able to go down the hall to the main 
office to pay any fees and to update any personal information as well.  
  
*August 10​th​ Registration ​Seniors ​10 am-12, ​Juniors​ 1-3pm 
*August 11​th​ Registration ​Sophomores​ 10 am-12, ​Freshman​ 1-3pm 
*August 12​th​ Registration ​New Students​ Grades 9-12 10 am -12 

 
As we continue to do our best to maintain social distancing and follow CDC guidelines we ask 
that you help with this during the registration process.  Masks will also be made available upon 
your arrival.  
 
*If you are unable to attend registration in person please contact administration and make them 
aware. Please email ​mholtry@homedaleschools.org​ or ​dflaming@homedaleschools.org​ or call 
the school @ 208-337-4613. 
  

“Everything we do is in the best interest of our students - 
we inspire them to dream toward a better future, and we 

equip them with the skills necessary to achieve those dreams.” 
-HSD 370 

Matthew D. Holtry  Debbie Flaming                             Casey Grove 

    ​  Principal                         Academic Specialist                    Athletic Director 
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